
Minutes of September 8, 2020 Energy Committee meeting 
 
The meeting began at 8:45 am.  
 
Attending: Nicola Blake, Ron Dagostino, Rebekah Thomsen, Sue Hruby, Kate Warner 
 
The minutes of 6/23 and 8/18 were unanimously approved. 
 
1. Discussion of Chargers: 
 
We will try to get them installed ASAP. 
 
Sue to talk to Margaret regarding the EverSource line status and Jen/Margaret re ordering 
protocol. 
 
2. Discussion of Prep for Town Meeting Renewable Warrant: Oct 6 at 4pm 
 
Kate asked that everyone send post cards or emails to as many people as you can requesting 
their vote for the Warrant. 
 
She identified 5 locations for posters. We'll hand out post cards at the door if we have any left. 
 
Ron will be the main speaker and the rest of us will back him up. We discussed some of the 
concerns/questions that may be raised and how to respond. 
 
3. Press Release on the Grants: 
 
Nicola and Rebekah will write a press release on the Charger and Hybrid grants for the papers 
and town columns. 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:22.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Sue Hruby 

 


